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06/06/2022  11:34:072022/2364/T AMEND Patrick Eve This tree is exceptional and whilst I can understand that it is too big and needs to be reduced its beauty in 

spring brings much pleasure to many neighbours including us at 184 Camden Road.( I notice that we are not 

included on the list of neighbours nearby and should be. 184 basement residence is included. )The loss of the 

tree would seriously affect the environment in gardens surrounding 180 Camden Road.
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